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News & Announcements: 
v State Approval Received: We recently received state approval for two noncredit certificates, English as a 

Second Language-Beginning and English as a Second Language-Intermediate, both of which were 
approved by CCC in March, 2017. Congratulations to the ESLL department! 

 
v Certificate of Achievement: CCC approved the application for the Landscape Technician Certificate of 

Achievement on October 24th, which will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for approval at an 
upcoming meeting. 

 
v Student Resource Center (SRC) Curriculum Committee: CCC approved a proposal brought forth by 

dean Teresa Ong to create a new instructional division for SRC, which includes creation of a new division 
curriculum committee for courses offered by the Disability Resource Center (DRC) and Family 
Engagement Institute (FEI). Please contact your CCC Reps for details. 

 
v ASCCC Fall Plenary Resolutions: Both Senate and College Curriculum Committee have shared 

resolutions that will be discussed at the fall ASCCC plenary session. For a copy of the resolutions, and to 
engage in discussions with your colleges, please contact your Senate and/or CCC Representatives. 

 
v Deep Dive of Curriculum Process: At the October 24th CCC meeting, VP of Instruction Kristy Lisle led a 

robust discussion of our current process to create a new course. This initial deep dive is just the beginning, 
and CCC will continue discussion, at an upcoming meeting, focusing on the strengths and weaknesses of 
the process. We encourage your feedback! If you would like to contribute, please contact your CCC Reps. 

 

Reminders: 
v November 7th Meeting Moved to 14th: As announced in the previous Communiqué, the CCC meeting 

originally scheduled for November 7th will be held the following week, on Tuesday, November 14th. The 
rest of the fall quarter meetings will be held as originally scheduled. 

 
v Local GE Applications: Do you know of a course that may be a good fit for our local GE pattern? The 

general education application period is open! Please contact your CCC Reps for more information. 


